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Mission Statement  

We work, learn and grow together in God’s love 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Rothwell Road, Anderton 

01257 480598 

www.st-josephs-anderton.lancs.sch.uk  

Congratulations to Isabella Gee for receiving the Headteacher’s Award this 

week. Isabella has made a wonderful start to the school year. She is always 

ready to learn and shows excellent learning behaviour and kindness to          

others always. Well Done Isabella!   

Year Group Worker of the week  Worker of the week  Values Award  

Reception All Reception Class  

Year One Rosie Roberts Bonnie Sharples Spencer Norman  

Year Two Arlo Wooding  Annie Higginson  Demi Cornwell  

Year Three Lucas Butler  Imi Karanikolas  Harry Booth  

Year Four Phoebe Norris  Alexander Holden  All Year Four  

Year Five Reuben Butterworth  Ella Jones Isla Halls 

Year Six Summer Kellett Archie Almond  Layton Wilde  



 

 

Following in the footsteps of St Joseph 

“It is often the small steps, not the big leaps, that bring about the 

most lasting change. “ Queen Elizabeth II  

WELCOME  

A huge welcome to our new Reception Class 

and their families. The children 

have been wonderful starting 

school this week. Well done 

YEAR ONE PHONICS MEETNG  

On Wednesday 17th Septem-

ber there will be a meeting for 

parents / carers of pupils in 

Year One. The meeting will take place at 5pm in 

the school hall. It will provide you with infor-

mation about phonics, which is a key aspects of 

the Year One curriculum, and how you can sup-

port your child with this throughout the year. It 

will last approximately half an hour.  

HEALTHY SCHOOLS  

As a Lancashire school, part of our Healthy 

Schools initiative is to focus on the food and 

drink consumed in school.  From September 

breaktime snacks will be as follows: 

Reception class: School fruit 

Year 1 and Year 2: Toast will be available to 

purchase online or the children can bring a 

piece of fruit. (School fruit is given also)  

Key Stage Two:  Toast / Crumpets / Tea Cakes 

available to purchase online or the children can 

bring a piece of fruit or health food snack.  

If your child brings a packed lunch please do 

not send fizzy drinks. We are a nut free school 

and ask that parents/carers consider healthy 

lunchbox options as per our Healthy Eating Pol-

icy.  

All classroom drink bottles contain only water.  

 

DOUBLE TAKE THAT 

Adlington Carnival Committee are hosting an 

incredible event at the Community Centre on 

19th September, with all proceeds being donated 

back in to the local schools. (see flier below). 

Tickets are on sale via the school shop on 

SchoolMoney This is bound to be a sell out 

event, so grab your tickets early.  

DINNERS & SNACKS 

Please can we remind parents to pre-order 

meals. All snack orders for KS1 & 2 will close 

first thing on Monday morning. Please ensure 

all orders are placed before 

then. The orders are for the 

full term. 

HELPERS IN SCHOOL  

We appreciate any helpers that can volunteer in 

school for any time at all. This support is in the 

form of small group work or hearing children 

read etc. Please contact the school office if you 

are able to offer any time in school. Thank you. 












